
 

 

 
 
 
October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
KS3 Information Evening  
 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate Year 7 on the excellent start that they have 
made to their time at St Aidan’s; they are engaging well in their learning and 
throwing themselves wholeheartedly into all the extra-curricular opportunities 
on offer.  
 
I would also like to invite you to our Key Stage 3 Information Evening on 
Wednesday 18th October, at 6.30pm, in Constance Green Hall. The aim of the 
evening is to provide information about the KS3 curriculum at St Aidan’s and to 
explain our Progress Review system. Students do not need to attend this event, 
they will receive the information from their teachers in lessons and through our 
assembly programme.  
 
We hope the evening will give you all the information you need to support your 
child as they embark on Year 7 and continue through Key Stage 3; we look 
forward to seeing you then.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Clair King Assistant Headteacher (KS3) 


